
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

INVITATION FOR 

 BIDS 
 

NORTH TEXAS  

MUNICIPAL WATER 

DISTRICT 

 

 121 Regional Disposal 
Facility Concrete 
Pavement 
Improvements 

 Project 440 

 
Sealed bids addressed to the 

Executive Director of the 

North Texas Municipal 

Water District will be 

received at the office of the 

Executive Director of the 

North Texas Municipal 

Water District, 505 East 

Brown Street, Wylie, Texas 

until 2:oo p.m., Wednesday, 

October 25, 2017 and then 

publicly opened and read, 

for the Concrete Pavement 

Improvements project at 

NTMWD’s 121 Regional 

Disposal Facility in 

Melissa, Texas. This project 

includes construction of 

concrete pavement, grading, 

embankment, and drainage 

piping and structures. Plans, 

specifications and bidding 

documents may be 

examined at the office of the 

North Texas Municipal 



Water District, 505 East 

Brown Street, Wylie, Texas, 

and may be viewed at, and 

purchased from KSA 

Engineers, Inc., 8875 

Synergy Dr, McKinney, 

Texas, (972) 542-2995 

during regular business 

hours Monday through 

Friday, 8:00 a.m. until 5:00 

p.m. 

 

NORTH TEXAS 

MUNICIPAL WATER 

DISTRICT 

 

By Robert Thurmond 

President 

Board of Directors 


